

CLINICAL MEETING: 11-13

- Update of the current proposals: D Frappaz and M Massimino
- Metaanalysis in babies: R Grundy
- Window: MTX: M English
- Relapses: S Zacharoulis
- Infants: please may each team send its experience before the 14th June...
- Nationale organisation for reviews (biology and radiology and surgeons)

Final Decisions:

- ✓ Final decisions: Feasibility and stats
- ✓ Final decision for babies with supratentorial completely removed tumors
- ✓ Final decision for timing those who will not receive Window

BIOLOGICAL MEETING: 13-15

J Grill, R Grundy, P Modena

- Update on recent biological findings
- Tenascin or else for the future?